

Unit 1 test

NAME:

DATE:

1- Read the text and correct the sentences. / 5

Example: Carol is in year 1. Carol is in year 2

Hello! I Am 13 and I am an exchange student in year 2 at N° 24 State School in Santa Fe, Argentina, but I'm from the USA.

At my school in Santa Fé, we study in the morning. Classes are from 7.30 am to 1.30 pm. We have 11 different subjects: History, Science, Maths, Spanish, Biology, English, Music, PE, Art, ICT and Citizenship. My favourite subjects are English and Music. The Music teacher, Mr. Fernández is my favourite teacher. We can sing our favourite pop songs in his classes! There are different extracurricular classes in the afternoon where we can play instruments, write poems, perform acrobatics or do yoga.

Our school is 100 years old, but it has got very modern equipment. There is a modern computer lab, where we can surf the net to find information. The library is very old, but it has got new books too. I love the science lab because we do experiments there. But my favourite place at school is the canteen. We go there after class and we have a great time! We sometimes have lunch there. Their pizzas are wonderful! We have got a lot of work, but teachers are really nice.

Carol



a- Acrobatics is an obligatory subject.

d- Her favourite place in the school is the science lab.

b- Her teachers are bad.

e- Carol's classes are in the morning.

c- The library is modern.

2- Read again and answer. / 4

1) How old is Carol?

.....

2) Where is the school?

.....

3) Where is Carol from?

.....

4) Are pizzas in the canteen good?

.....

3- Look at Carol's timetable and complete the sentences, questions and answers. / 4

1. Science is at _____.

2. Lunch is at _____.

3. Is English at seven thirty? No, _____.

4. _____ is at quarter to eleven.

MONDAY	
7.30	Science
9.30	BREAK
9.45	English
10.45	BREAK
11.00	History
12.00	Lunch
12.30	Geography

4- Make questions to Carol. Use Where...? How old..? What...? Who...? / 4

Where _____?

Carol: I'm from the USA.

How _____?

Carol: I'm thirteen.

What _____?

Carol: English and Music.

What _____?

Carol: Carol Schmidt.



5- Complete what Carol says about her school. Use the correct form of the verb 'to be'. / 10

- a. (x) I ____ in year 3. (✓) I ____ in year 2.
- b. (x) My school ____ in Buenos Aires. It ____ in Santa Fé. (✓)
- a. (✓) Ms. Sarabia ____ our English teacher. She ____ our Maths teacher. (x)
- b. Fernanda and Lourdes ____ my best friends. They ____ in my class. (x)
- c. (?) ____ you a student? Yes, I ____ (✓)

6- Complete Carol's routine with the correct form of the verbs. / 5

First, she ____ (get up) at 6:30 every morning. Then, she ____ (brush) her teeth and ____ (eat) breakfast. After that, Carol and her best friend ____ (go) to school by bus. Finally, they ____ (have) classes from 7:30 am to 1:30 pm.

Expected Score: 32

Obtained Score: